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To make our site safe to walk around and to protect the fabric of our building we have removed six trees
from around the pump house building.

We now need to either remove or grind out the roots so the path can go in around the building, ensuring
we remove trip hazards and that the tree is not able to continue growing.

Upon the results of the topographical survey we have found that one of the trees was very close to the
electric cable (as marked on the survey plan). We request a way forward with you on how best we can
remove this tree stump.

Please note that this area is a scheduled monument for which we have Scheduled Monument Consent to
remove the tree stumps in this area. If re-direction of the cable is absolutely necessary, a new SMC will
have to be applied for.




